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Dear Parents, 

On Friday 15th November 2024, we will be celebrating and accepting donations for 
Children in Need. All of the children will be taking part in a range of activities during the 
afternoon on this day.  

This year the theme again is Spotacular!  

We would like the children to either wear something spotty, colourful or Children In Need 
merchandise.  

We will be collecting cash donations at the beginning of the school day to support this 
worthy cause. 

Thank you in advance for your continued support, 

 

A Edmunds 

Mr A Edmunds 
Headteacher 
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